Subject: 2022/1311/P: Objection 6-8 Broadwell Parade Broadhurst Gardens London NW6

3BQ

Apologies for missing the formal deadline for comments but please accept this email as a formal objection to
application 2022/1311/P

This proposal does not preserve or enhance the conservation area. The design is anachronistic as Broadwell Parade
is not Victorian. Use of polycarbonate roofing is inappropriate to the area.

Application 2019/6042/P was refused by Camden planning and while that application was for balustrades etc to the
main Parade the reasons for refusal of that application stand equally to this new proposal which would sit in the

street in the area now allocated to the streatery.

It is only the area of the streatery that has been used by any occupant ie Pisu that is proposed for the “pergola”
which is not the full length of the parade which means the visuals of the Parade would again be damaged.

For these reasons and the additional ones made by CRASH | am submitting this objection.
Kind regards

Lucy Findlay, Compayne Gardens



